
Join us for 

 ‘Tea & Talk’  
Let’s make good things happen   

 

 

  

 
As requested by parents, a new Pen Mill ‘Tea and Talk’ session is being offered. This is 

an opportunity for parents to meet, chat, share experiences, network and request 

information and speakers on subjects of your choice.  

 

The group will be hosted by the Parent & Family Support Advisor with drop ins from other 

staff members and visiting professionals.  

 

Please come along to our initial ‘hear my voice’ session where we will be asking you as 

parents to highlight how you would like the session to run, subjects you want to discuss, 

services and professionals you would like to attend and ideas of how the Pen Mill family 

can support each other.  

 

Initial ‘Hear My Voice’ session 

 Thursday 26th May 22  

Doors open - 09am-10:15am  

Extended school Room – mobile unit by the carpark.  

 

Everyone welcome! 


